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Upcoming Birthdays 

 

 

Words of Hope 
But blessed is the one who trusts in the 

Lord, whose confidence is in Him. 

Jeremiah 17:7 

Upcoming   Events 
Friday, March 15: 

LAST DAY Before Break 

April Pizza Orders DUE 

March 18-April 1: 
Spring Break & Easter Weekend 

Tuesday, April 2: 
FIRST DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

Monday, April 8: 
Pizza Monday  

Tuesday, April 9: 
Permission slips for Road Clean Up 
going home (Grades 4-8) 

April 8 - 19: 
CAT4 Testing (Grades 3-8) 

Friday, April 12: 
Next Newsletter 

 

 
 

ROAD CLEAN UP 
Spring is just around the corner! So, 

on Wednesday, April 24, we will be 

participating in Spring Clean Up on our 

section of Pleasant Valley Road. Per-

mission Slips will be coming home on 

Tuesday, April 9. Please look for them 

and return them to us right away. 

Thank you!! 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED: Grades 4-8 would 

appreciate at least 1 volunteer to come 

and walk with the students along the 

road. We will even have a treat for you 

at the end. :) Please text Mrs. Harper, 

306-450-1065, if you are willing to help. 

She will give you the exact time. 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

AWARDS 

March Perfect Attendance names 
will be printed in the  

April 12 Newsletter. 

CAT4 Tests 

The Grades 3-8 students will be doing 

CAT4 (Cognitive Ability Tests) from 

April 8-19. These tests give us a clearer 

picture of where the strengths and 

weaknesses are of the students as a 

whole and individually. This enables us, 

as educators,  to see where we are 

strong and where we can seek to im-

prove. The tests are not used for pro-

gress reports, but they are important to 

us for the growth of our school aca-

demically.  Please help us by talking to 

your child about these tests, so that 

they take them seriously and do their 

best, but also, so that they do not stress 

as this test is not recorded in their pro-

gress report. 

When we receive the results, we will 

share them with you. Thank you! 

NO SCHOOL 

SPRING BREAK 

Friday, March 15 is the last day of 

school before Spring Break.  And 

we come back to school on Mon-

day, April 2. We pray you all have 

a safe & fun Spring Break and that 

we get lots of sun!!!!!  

We will miss you!! 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Tues, April 2/8am - 4pm 

Thurs, April 4/8am - 4pm 

Mon, April 8/8am - 4pm 

Tues, April 9/8am - 4pm                                     

Thurs, April 11/8am - 4pm                                                                         


